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Weekly Update 

 
FruitNet Report – July 6, 2018 
 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
8/23      NWMHRC Open House  
 
What’s new? 
 

 A Note from the CIAB 
 

Dear FruitNet Subscribers, 
  
Please see the following note from the Cherry Industry 
Administrative Board Executive Director, Mollie Woods: 
  
The CIAB met today in Grand Rapids.The Board has recommended 
a preliminary restriction of 31% (or 96 million lbs). Field staff are 
prepared to begin diversion activities immediately. Please contact 
your field supervisors if you anticipate needing diversion 
assistance. Field staff contact information is available from our 
office, or you can find a link on our website at 
www.cherryboard.org, under contacts and field staff. Additional 
information about the Board meeting will be forthcoming in our 
newsletter. 
  
Best Wishes, 
Mollie Woods 
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